
Christmas Orders & Deliveries 2022
Many thanks to those customers who have already placed Christmas orders.  Your 
ongoing support is hugely appreciated. We will be delivering as normal in December 
on a Friday or Saturday – up to and including Friday 16th and Saturday 17th of 
December, however for Christmas and New Year week the following will apply:

order online: www.churchfarm.shop

Delivery Dates for the Christmas period: 
Friday 23rd December 

Friday 30th December 

Click & Collect Dates from 
Church Farm Ardeley
Friday 23rd December (0900 – 1700)

Saturday 24th December (up until 
midday)

Saturday 31st December (up until midday)

 

Click & Collect Dates from 
Aldenham Country Park
Friday 23rd December 

Friday 30th December 

Shipping Method / Delivery 
Date 
Please ensure you select the correct delivery 
or collection method – you will only be shown 
what is still available (i.e., if the slots are full, 
they won’t show).  If you make a mistake, we 
may be able to amend this for you.

Christmas Ordering
How can I order Christmas produce?  
Order your Christmas produce online at  
https://churchfarm.shop. For Christmas produce, please 
select from the first box ‘Order Christmas Turkey and 
Produce’. You can add produce to your order from the other 
boxes (i.e Regular Fruit, Veg, Butchery etc). However, for 
any orders for delivery prior to and post-Christmas week – 
please do not select items from the Christmas produce list. 

(W) XMAS DELIVERY - Friday 23rd December

(X) XMAS DELIVERY - Free for Parish Postcodes only - Friday 23rd 
December

(Y) XMAS Click & Collect CHURCH FARM ARDELEY -  Friday 23rd 
December

(YY) XMAS Click & Collect CHURCH FARM ARDELEY -  Saturday 24th 
December

(Z) XMAS Click & Collect ALDENHAM COUNTRY PARK Friday 23rd 
December



order online: www.churchfarm.shop

Is there a deadline for ordering Christmas produce? 

Yes, the deadline for placing Christmas Produce is STRICTLY end of day on 
the 12th of December. The deadline for regular boxes and produce for 

Christmas week deliveries is 11am on Tuesday 13th December. 

Between Christmas and New Year

We will be delivering on Friday the 30th of December, and we won’t be delivering 
on the Saturday 31st. We will have click and collect slots available on the Saturday 
31st December up until midday. These slots will be released as normal (11am on 
Tuesday the 20th December). 

Once my order is placed, can I add to the order or 
do I need to make another order?

No need to make a new order, just pop us an email to 
theboxteam@churchfarmardeley.co.uk with your existing order number, and 
detail exactly what you’d like to add, we will add this for you and pop an invoice 
over to you for the balance.

Can I remove items from my order once its placed?

Christmas Items – once the order is placed, it cannot be cancelled or refunded. 

Can I order a Turkey or pigs in blankets for delivery 
before Christmas week?

No sorry, the items in the Christmas Produce list are only available to order for 
Christmas week.

There are other alternatives or similar items available in the Regular Farm 
Butchery produce list or general fruit, veg and meat box lists
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